
 

Bonjour!        October 18, 2014

“He sent redemption unto his people: he hath commanded his covenant for ever: holy and reverend is 
his name. ”   (Psalm 111:9)   No one is more committed to the redemption of men than our Lord Jesus Christ  
who conquered sin and death though holiness and eternal life.   He is worthy of all praise and honor!  We thank  
God for what He has been doing through Project Redemption. 

Anne and I are in several weeks of meetings in the US sharing the spiritual need in French speaking 
Europe and Africa.  Rachel Gostlin is at the International Board of Jewish Missions helping with the French 
language course.   As in times past, she is preparing the meals and helping the missionary/students to practice  
what they are learning in order to maximize the impact of their training.

Emmanuel Bile and I had a wonderful time of ministry together in Southern Cameroon last month. 
Thanks to a gift from a church in France, several of the Bile family's personal needs have been met and their  
children are enrolled in school for the coming year.   A young man named Nataly, who has already started a 
prayer group in Sangmelima has agreed to be mentored by Emmanuel for the coming year.   We traveled to 
Sangemelima to meet with some of the people in the prayer group, preach the gospel to them, and share with  
them our plans to plant a church and develop a training center in their village.   This was well received and the 
prospects are very good that they will  form a core group for the new church plant.   Please pray for these  
promising 'expansions' to our team.  Satan will seek to destroy what God is doing, so everyone involved needs 
much prayer for wisdom, strength, and safety.   Emmanuel is in need of $200 a month in new support to 
enable him to keep up with the growing ministry. 

I traveled to the border of Gabon to meet with Damien Owona and try to enter Gabon in order to see the 
work in Minvoul.  While recent changes to immigration policies prevented me from entering the country, we 
are thankful for all that we learned about how to proceed in the future and for God's protection during a fairly  
complicated voyage alone.    Damien and I  conferred in a  town near  the border  and I  spoke with several  
members of the church by phone.  It was a disappointment not to be able to see them face to face but we are all  
encouraged about what God is doing among them.   We are looking forward to continuing the construction on 
the training center building to provide a better place for the growing church to meet and to base the training 
programs.  About $4600 is needed to get the center under roof and ready for use.  

Thank you for your support and prayer that make Project Redemption's ongoing work possible!

Sincerely,

Mark Gostlin


